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meet the needs of the community and of those who travel to it. AGCT have worked hard to turn a great idea into a 
realistic project. We are very much in support of the proposal. Yours sincerely 

. 

and I are writing in support of the asset transfer to Aviemore and Glenmore Community Trust. We are 
writing as frequent visitors to the area, owners of a holiday let and future residents. Asset transfers to communities 
put the management and future development of areas into the hands of those who know best how to represent and 
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